Alpine Master Gardener Meeting
December 2, 2015

Board members present:  Karen Blewett, president; Jeanne Freytmuth, vice president; Michelle Roberts, treasurer; Betty Harrtmann, secretary

[bookmark: _GoBack]Before the meeting got underway the members enjoyed a holiday pot luck and with the expert guidance of Brittany Mauricette,  Conservation District Forrester,  a step by step procedure to make beautiful evergreen wreaths.  

Minutes from October’s meeting were reviewed.  Rudi Edel motioned to accept the minutes as written.  Ursula Owens seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

The treasurer’s report from November 30th was also reviewed.  Dee Burau motioned to accept the report as presented.   Nancy Dextrom seconded the motion.  Motion carried.  
	33 members
	Checkbook balance:  4,722.88

The new slate of officers was presented:

                	Sharie Plain – Vice President
		Erin Mann – Secretary

Patricia Osburn motioned to accept the nominations as presented.  Ursula Owens seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

The proposal to accept associate members and alumni members that was revised from the October 2015 meeting was discussed.  Rudi Edel motioned to accept the proposal as written.  Erin Mann seconded the motion.  Motion carried.  The proposal is attached to these minutes.

Rudi Edel advised members that all volunteer and education hours need to be submitted by December 31, 2015.  

Karen Blewett, Erin Mann, and Sharie Plain will meet to review the treasurer’s books.

Respectfully submitted.


Betty Hartmann, secretary
		

